
Maria Federico Madonick 

531 Amity Road 

Woodbridge CT 06525 

MFedericoMadonick.Woodbridge@gmail.com 

January 3, 2024 

Stephanie Ciarleglio 

Town Clerk, Woodbridge, CT 

11 Meetinghouse Lane 

Woodbridge, CT 06525 

SCiarleglio@woodbridgect.org 

Lynn Piascyk  

Chair, Woodbridge Board of Education 

40 Beecher Road 

Woodbridge, CT 06525 

Lpiascyk@woodbridgeps.org 

Mica Cardozo 

First Selectman Woodbridge, CT 

11 Meetinghouse Lane 

Woodbridge CT 06525 

MCardozo@woodbridgect.org 

Dear Mica, Lynn, and Stephanie, 

Subsequent to my election and swearing-in  to the Board of Selectmen in Woodbridge, I am 

resigning from my previous position on the Woodbridge Board of Education effective 1/1/2024. 

It has been an honor to serve the town and school district and an even greater honor to have 

served beside such esteemed colleagues. I look forward to continuing to serve the town of 

Woodbridge in my new role.   

With Gratitude, 

Maria Federico Madonick DNAP APRN CRNA 
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